
 

 

  

 
August 1, 2003 

 
Mr. Barry Quinlan 
Curtis-Straus LLC 
527 Great Road 
Littleton, MA 01460 
 

Dear Mr. Quinlan, 
 

CoaXmedia would like to formally request that all schematics and block 
diagrams submitted in conjunction with the certification of our product (FCC ID: 
PG4SD220) be withheld from public disclosure. This request is made under 
provisions of Section 0.457(d) of the Commission’s rules, and Section 552(b)(4) of 
the Freedom of Information Act, Trade Secrets. 
 

Without the disclosed information, competitive organizations would take 
considerably more time to assess and develop a workable competitive product. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 
Dave Collins. 
VP of Operations. 

3425 Corporate Way 
Suite A 
Duluth, GA  30096 
678-990-5450   fax: 678-990-5457 
http://www.coaxmedia.com 


